
Wellness Checkup Follow-Up 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This letter is a follow-up regarding your recent wellness 

checkup that took place on [Insert Date of Checkup]. 

We want to ensure you are informed about your test results and any recommended follow-up 

actions. Your results are [Insert Brief Summary of Results]. Based on these findings, we advise 

you to [Insert Any Recommendations or Next Steps]. 

If you have any questions or would like to schedule a follow-up appointment, please do not 

hesitate to contact our office at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health, and we look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 


